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1. The Chinese Major and Minor revisions

The major and minor program changes that I sent you on June 10 are related. They reflect the reintroduction of regular-track second and third level Chinese to the Chinese language curriculum starting in academic years 2007-8 and 2008-9. 

2. The major difference between this major revision and the last

The major difference between this new major revision and the last major revision is that this revision simply adds the regular-track second and third level Chinese language classes to the Chinese major and minor. These courses are listed in the course catalog, but had not been taught for some time, and, therefore, had been removed from the major program and minor program options. 

The last major revision included revisions across the curriculum for the Chinese major. The major program curriculum had not been formally revised for 10 + years although new courses had been added and some courses stopped being taught. The regular-track second and third-level Chinese language class was not reintroduced until autumn 07, which was AFTER the bundles of major program changes had already been submitted--this is why these courses were not proposed for addition with those bundles.


3. the 600-level courses

I did not propose the 600-level courses, so they must have been submitted individually by a faculty member from my department. So, the 600-level course proposal can go on its/their own.

